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MEDIA STATEMENT 

 

MINISTER OF FINANCE ORDERS A FORENSIC INVESTIGATION INTO THE TEGETA 

REPORT 

 

The Minister of Finance Malusi Gigaba has directed National Treasury to undertake a forensic 

investigation into the Tegeta report which was handed over to the Standing Committee on 

Public Accounts (SCOPA). DG signed off for the forensic investigation on the 26th of July 

2017. Treasury has reviewed the enforceability of the report and the report sent to SCOPA 

still stands. 

Finance Minister Malusi Gigaba said that governance and accountability at State Owned 

Enterprises remained a priority. 

 

 

Issued on behalf of the Ministry of Finance 

Date: 4 August 2017 
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